
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Toastmasters training in Brussels on August 26th 2018 - Creating 
effective communicators and leaders 
 
 

August 30th, 2018 
Brussels, Belgium 

 
 
Toastmasters International, the leading non-profit organisation devoted to creating 
effective leaders and communicators, held a training and leadership development 
event on August 26th 2018. The training day was organised by the Division B of District 
59 which includes 22 Clubs located in different cities and areas around Belgium (see 
link).  
 
This event, the Club Officers Training, was attended by 80+ participants from Belgium, 
the North of France and the Netherlands, members and non-members of 
Toastmasters, seeking to improve their public speaking and leadership abilities. 
 
Toastmasters clubs in Belgium, most of which are bilingual are open to anyone. Their 
members are supported to learn the arts of speaking, listening and thinking — vital 
skills that promote self-actualisation, enhance leadership potential and foster human 
understanding. 
 
Sunday’s event included a keynote speech by Marie-Bernard Guillaume, Director at 
Mercuri Urval, who inspired participants to use their emotional intelligence and how 
each of us can develop it.  
 
Toastmasters International, with its slogan “where leaders are made”, is an 
organisation with a modern educational programme that contributes to the 
development of essential soft skills in its members. 
The full agenda to the training day can be found at this link. 
 
Joining a TM Club is affordable for everyone (student, unemployed, employee, self-
employed). Get in touch with a club close to your home or work, which you will find on  
http://toastmasters.be . 
 
For more information contact: district59divisionb@gmail.com  
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